
Agenda for SATBUSS, December 12th 2022 
  
  

• Approval of agenda 
 

• Last meeting in 2022 and thank you and goodbye to our student representatives 
Please let the students at GBI and DIM know that we need student representatives for 
SATBUSS. No students have been elected for SATBUSS in the election rounds, but we 
would very much like for three students to join – if you talk to someone interested in 
representing the students at GBI and DIM, please advise them to contact 
electioncommittee@itu.dk. 

 
• Course evaluations for ILM, Spring 2022 

• Discuss survey report (contains average scores by course, study 
programme, department and ITU) 

• Propose changes or initiatives as needed 
• Discuss proposals from heads of study programme and dean of education 
• Recommend decisions to Board of Studies as needed 

 
•  DIM Specialisations 

 
•  News from Board of Studies? 

 
• News from the programmes  

 
• GBI 
• DIM 
• ILM 

  
• AOB 
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